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Thought for the week: “Individually, we are one drop. Together, we are an ocean” 
 

 

Khalsa VA Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

                                  Week beginning 10
th
 July 2017   

 
 

 

Special end of year assembly 
All parents and carers are invited to the whole school 
religious assembly which will take place on Monday 17th 
July. The programme for the assembly is as follows:  
 

8.45-9.15am Kirtan by Kirtani Jatha 
9.15-9.20am Whole school shabad 
9.20-9.30am  Saropa Ceremony – Ms Patel’s Class 
9.30-9.35am Whole school shabad 
9.35-9.45am Saropa Ceremony – Mrs Jatana’s Class 
9.45-9.50am Anand Sahib, Ardas & Hukumnama 
 

Summer fair 
We would like to thank everyone for making our ‘summer 
fair’ a great success. Parents and carers will be really 
pleased to know that we have already raised £3000.00. 
We would like to say a special thank you to parents and 
carers for their donations.  The money collected will be 
used for purchasing playground equipment, reading 
books and improving one of the play areas. We are 
planning to organise another fair during next term.  
 

Hot weather 
Please ensure that your children are protected during the 
hot weather. Please apply sun protection cream before 
sending your children to school. Children are allowed to 
wear a sun hat at playtimes. If your child suffers from hay 
fever, they need to be given medication before coming to 
school.  
 

Sports Day 
Children will be competing in various sports activities. 
They will be in teams of different colours. Please make 
sure that your child has the correct colour t-shirt to 
represent their team. We would like to invite parents and 
governors to attend to watch the children on Friday 14th 
July to participate in different sports activities. The 
timings are as follows: 
 

Nursery, Reception, Years 1 & 2     9:30am - 10:30am 
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6                                1:45pm - 2:45pm 
 

Please note that if it rains, sports day will be postponed. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Year 6 secondary schools: 
As parents are aware, our year 6 pupils will be leaving 
Khalsa Primary at the end of this term. The secondary 
schools that our pupils will be going to are:   

Cranford 1 

Dormers Wells High 3 

Drayton Manor 1 

Featherstone High  3 

Green School 1 

Guru Nanak Sikh Academy 17 

Herscel Grammar  2 

Heston Community 14 

Isleworth and Syon  2 

Khalsa Secondary  6 

Kingsley Academy 1 

Lampton High  2 

Nonsuch High for Girls 1 

Tiffins 3 

Villiers High  1 

Vyners  1 
 

 

Chicks 
The school has said goodbye to our very own chicks! 
eleven eggs arrived last week and all 11 hatched. After 
they hatched we kept them in an incubator for 24 hours 
to keep them warm and let them grow. We then moved 
them into the brooding box where they had food and 
water. Everyone in school had a chance to see them 
and learn about the cycle of life. We were very careful 
when handling them and were very sad to see them go. 
 

Summer Holidays 
Last day of term Friday 21

st
 July. School will finish at  

normal time at 3.20pm. Please remember that school 
starts on Wednesday 6

th
 September for Years 1, 2, 3, 

4, 5 & 6. Reception and Nursery children have 
staggered intakes and parents / carers have been 
notified of their child’s start dates. 
  

                                               
                

DIARY DATES 
Reception Trip to Gray’s Farm Tuesday  11

th
 July 

Yr 3 Picnic at Northala Hills Wednesday 12
th

 July 
Yr 6 Trip to Chessington  Thursday 13

th
 July 

Yr 2 Miss Gill’s Class Assembly Friday 14
th

 July 
Sports Day Friday 14

th
 July 

Yr1 Trip to Gulliver’s Land Tuesday 18
th

 July 
Last day of Term Friday 21

st
 July 

Summer holidays Monday 24
th

 July – Friday 1
st

 September 
Start of Autumn Term Monday 4

th
 September 

Staff Training day (no school for children) Monday 4
th

 and Tuesday 5
th

 September 
Children back at school Wednesday 6

th
 September                                 

(staggered intake for Nursery and Reception) 
 

 


